
 
    

NOTICE OF ADOPTION 

 

On October 8, 2018, the City of Tualatin adopted Ordinance No. 1413-18 amending Tualatin 
Development Code Chapter 70 to adopt Federal Emergency Management Agency 
Requirements for development in the Floodplain.  

A copy of the Ordinance is attached to this Notice. Copies also are available for review at the 
following locations: 

• Tualatin Planning Department located at 18880 SW Martinazzi Avenue from 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m., Monday through Friday  

• Online at https://www.tualatinoregon.gov/planning/pta-17-0001-review-authority-
conditional-use-permits. 

Review of land use decisions is commenced by filing a Notice of Intent to Appeal with the Land 
Use Board of Appeals as provided in ORS 197.830 to 197.845. The notice of intent to appeal a 
land use decision must be filed within 21 days of the date the decision is mailed to parties 
entitled notice under ORS 197.615. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date notice mailed:  October 12, 2018 
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